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Dear Runners and Walkers, 

 

The excitement is building for the Charleston Distance Run, now just 20 days away. 

 

Don't miss some important registration deadlines that will allow you to save 

money  and register for this capital city classic. 

 

See the newsletter for details about registration. 

 

We hope to see you at the starting line at 7:30 a.m. Aug. 31, on Kanawha Boulevard in 
front of the West Virginia Capitol. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Charleston Distance Run Committee 

http://your.website.address.here/

